
September 2017 Populace Notes 
 
Upcoming Events: 
September 22-24 (al-Barran): al.Barran Champion 
 
September 29-October 1 (Fontaine): Warders of the Western Gate 
 
Baronial Updates: 
-Fontaine held a demo at the San Juan County Fair on August 19th. Though the demo was not 
well attended, those who did attend had a wonderful time. The demo was well received by the 
attendees of the fair, and we were asked to return next year. 
 
-The new Knight Marshall (and deputies) and Rapier Marshall were chosen. 
Lord Thurgar will serve as the new Knight Marshall with Lord Yosef and m’lord Colomb serving 
as his deputies. 
Lord Bogdan will serve as the new Rapier Marshall and is open for a deputy. 
 
-Several officer positions are still open. The Chronicler, Quartermaster, Minister of Lists, and 
Voice Herald are still open for letters. If you are interested in one of these positions, please 
write a letter of intent, and send it to the Seneschal, Baron, and Baroness. 
 
-The Social Media coordinator and Minister of Children is stepping down, so those two offices 
are also open for letters. If you are interested in one of these positions, please write a letter of 
intent, and send it to the Seneschal, Baron, and Baroness. 
 
-No bids were presented for 12th Night. The deadline has been extended to September 20th. 
 
-Warders if coming up the 29th of September through the 1st of October. The event steward is 
Mistress Alamanda de la Roca. She gave her update and set the clean-up date for Sunday, 
September 17th. She has a coordinator for each aspect of the event, and is looking for 
volunteers to help during the event. 
 
-Trinidad is now a green-carded Rapier Fighter of Fontaine! 


